                            WAREHAM CHARTER REVIEW COMMITTEE

                                                       7/27/2010

MEMBERS and LIASONS: Alan Slavin, Chairman; Mick Jones, Vice Chairman; Mary Ann Silva, Ed Pacewicz, Dave Smith, John Houton, Leie Carmody, Lin Gay, David Begley, Clerk; Donna Bronk, Fin.Comm. Liason; and Brenda Eckstrom, BoS Liason.

ROLL CALL OF MEMBERS PRESENT:

       Chairman Slavin called the meeting to order at 5:08p.m.All were present except Maryann Silva, Dave Smith, John Houton and Liasons Donna Bronk and Brenda Eckstrom.

                Visitors: Edmund Staples

1. REVIEW OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS MINUTES:

            Minutes of meeting  held on 7/8/10 were reviewed and passed 6-0-0.

            Minutes of meeting held on 7/22/10 were reviewed and passed 6-0-0.

             Mary Ann Silva arrived at 5:14p.m.

            Minutes of meeting held on 6-29-10 were reviewed and passed as amended 7-0-0.

2.   OLD BUSINESS:

       Chairman Slavin stated the committee has not received a reply from the Town Administrator          or his staff re: changes to the existing Charter.

        The Chairman also stated the Committee has not received a response from the School Committee re: changes to the existing Charter.

       The question of when Warrant Articles had to be submitted by was raised and the Chair stated as far as he knew the date has not been changed and remains 8/27/10.

        Mary Ann Silva left the meeting at 5:32p.m.

        The Committee discussed the suggestions made by Rick Janey at the CRC meeting of

 7/22/10, no decisions were made.

3.  NEW BUSINESS:

           Mick Jones reported that the list of changes to the existing Charter is ready to be posted on-line. Discussion followed about whether all suggestions would be included and Mr. Jones assured the Committee all suggestions will be included. Decision to post the list of suggestions  be posted on-line passed 6-0-0.

           Mary Ann Silva returned to the meeting at 5:50p.m.

           The Committee proceeded to go through the existing Charter comparing it with the suggested  list of changes the Committee has received.

           Beginning with the  Summary, discussion ranged from updating the summary to removing it entirely. It was noted that it appeared  the  Summary  had  never  been  updated and was in conflict with the body of the Charter. The Chairman  suggested  the  Committee  seek  a  legal opinion of what we can or cannot do with it.  Passed  7-0-0.

          Discussed Articles 1.2, 2.1, 2.3, 2.4 and just briefly touched on 2.5. No final decisions were made.

4.  NEXT MEETING:   

       Friday 8/6/10 @ 4:00p.m.     also,  scheduled meeting on 8/12/10 6:00p.m.

5. CLOSE MEETING:

   A motion to adjourn was made by Lin Gay @ 6:51, seconded by  Ed  Pacewizc , passed 7-0-0.

                                                                                             Respectfully Submitted by,

                                                                                                David E. Begley, Clerk

